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PRESS RELEASE

It is hereby informed that a Toll Free

Number 1800 425 6151 in the Office of

Commissioner of Transport, Tamil Nadu has been
made operational for receiving complaints on
demanding excess fare, while travelling in
Contract Carriages in Tamil Nadu. The complaint
will be registered and forwarded to the Regional
Transport Officer concerned for taking necessary

action.

All travelling public may avail this

facility for redressal of their complaints.
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